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The European Parliaments regular report, titled EU-Armenia Relations, dated 15 March 2023 once 
again includes unfounded allegations regarding Türkiye and 1915 events.

These remarks which disregard historical facts and international legal norms are null and void.

We call on the European Parliament to act in conformity with political ethics and international law, 
instead of reiterating such one-sided and baseless claims.

https://www.mfa.gov.tr/sc_-5_-avrupa-parlamentosu-nun-ab-ermenistan-iliskileri-baslikli-raporu-hk-
sc.en.mfa
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